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Funding Our 5-Year Service Plan  
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on February 25, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that:  
 
1.  The TTC Board request that the TTC Chief Executive Officer, when engaging in 

negotiations with the provincial and federal governments for funding for the TTC’s 
vehicle procurement priorities, tie funding requests to the implementation of the 
TTC’s 5-Year Service Plan and service levels as prescribed by the strategy. 

   


